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Comments: To Whom It May Concern, I am a nordic skier that regularly uses Fall Creek and West Fork areas

during winter. I stay away from skiing other areas that have snowmobiles, like the top of Wolf Creek pass/ divide

trail area, as the two activities (skiing and snowmobiling) are not compatible. It is vital that we maintain some

areas for quiet, non-motorized activities. Everyone should have access to the national forest, for recreation

activities, not just people with motorized toys.


